
 

 

 
 
 

 

  

WATER INTERRUPTION IN MATSAPHA  

 

 

Eswatini Water Services Corporation (EWSC) would like to extend an apology to its 

valued customers and members of the public in Matsapha and surrounding areas 

for the prolonged interruption in water supply due to operational maintenance 

works at the Matsapha Water Treatment Plant. 

 

Customers are further advised that supply has been restored in most of the 

affected areas except for Tubungu, Nhlambeni and Mahlabatsini.  The Corporation 

will provide tankered water to the three affected areas until the situation 

normalises.  

 

The Corporation regrets any inconvenience caused and appreciates your continued 

understanding whilst permanent solutions are being implemented. 
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